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TO: Commissioners of Social Services and Medicaid Directors 
 
FROM: Ann Clemency Kohler, Deputy Commissioner, Office of Medicaid 
 Management 
 
SUBJECT: MBL Correction 
 
EFFECTIVE DATE: 2/23/98 
 
CONTACT PERSON: Ken Jerge, (518) 473-9851 
 
 
 As indicated in GIS Message WMS 006 dated 1/28/98, there were some 
outstanding MBL problems due to the recent Welfare Reform changes.  All of 
these issues have been corrected.  This version of MBL will be available on 
Production on 2/21/98. 
 
 If you have any questions regarding this message, please contact Ken 
Jerge at (518) 473-9851. 
 
 


